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From: Jim Canfield <jimcanfield@irma-inc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 11:44 AM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex'

Hello Secretary,

Please leave the leverages alone..

Regulation of Retail Forex' in the subject line of your message and the following identification number in the body of the
message: RIN 3038-AC61.

All the Best,

Jim mailto:jimcanfield@irma-inc.com
918 694-5762

Fax 888 407-5438



